CaLL For Perers

December 1974

Dear Colleague;

Larry Hart, our Chairman-FElect, is preparing a great program

for the Spring meeting of the Iowa Ssction of the Mathematical

Association of America to be held on April 18, end April 19,

1975 on the campus of Iowa State University ot Auwes.
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If you wish to be on the program, pleass send an absitract to
Lawrence Hart, Loras College, Dubugue before Feb. 1, 1975. }
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"Poster Sessions" will augment the regular program. These
exhibits or displays will be displayed in the foyer of
Carver Hall, Saturday April 19. This is an excellent oppor-
tunity for you to share with your colleagues any devices
which enhances your teaching or creaites an interest in
mathematics,

Exhibits should not be larger than three by six feet and should
not raquire electricity. If you have something to exhibit,
please write to Don Norton, Department of Boteny and Plant
Pathology, Iowa State University for more information,

Moke plans early to attend this great meeting.
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Mathematics Association of America




